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Metals Heating <metalsheating@CFTC.gov>
SILVER limit -1500 contracts or less

To whom it may concern,
This is my second time writing regarding placing a limit on COMEX silver contracts. I would like to thank you for listening
to the concerns of investors such as myself, and hope that this hearing will expose the truth about short positions and it’s
affect on the true price of the metal. Again, I respectful request that you establish a position limit in COMEX silver to no
more than 1500 contracts. I ask that you do all within your power to limit these positions and end the alleged manipulation in
price. I commend the CFTC’s decision to act in response to the voiced concerns of the American people. Thanks in advance.

Sincerely,
LaKeisha Light-Clay


